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There should be no more sales of any publicly owned entity without full discussion and 
agreement of the Australian people. Note the Federal Government's proposed sale of Telstra 
and Medicare Private. A full enquiry into the Judicial System should also be on the 
agenda.The Land & Environment Court has become the Developer's Bank, and a tool of 
Foreign Companies. Some instances - Japanese Company in Port Stephens and Coca Cola 
on the Central Coast. Coke has bought up many bottled water companies, and this Court has 
backed it against local Government and the valiant attempts of local people to limit its drilling 
into the Aquifer. We are in drought and they are taking more and more. 
 
Ms Denise Cooper 


